YR & IR

High Commissioner of India

Kuala Lumpur

18 November 2021

MESSAGE

On behalf of the High Commission of India and my own behalf, |
wish the Sikh Community in Malaysia a very Happy Gurpurab. May
Guru Nanak Dev Ji inspire you to achieve all your dreams and bestow
you with peace, good health, happiness and prosperity.
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